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Christian Echemazu <mikeezozo@rocketmail.com>
Monday, February 8, 2010 5:57 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
mikeezozo@rocketmail.com
appeal

Am,mr christian echemazu a retailer in alpari us. Sir we were informed about your intentions to
restrict leverages to 10 is to 1,it will have a negative effect on retailers.please these will be a difficult
condition for we beginers, concidering the risks involved in trading forex.If this policy is to be applied,it
will be a bound of discouragement to we retailers, as that would easly crash our account.we also can not
have a room to practise our skills confidently.therefore to encourage retailers,i request that this new
policy should not be implemented. Thanks


